

Charles McAteer <charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu>

Happy PayDay April 24th, 2013 News & Information

1 message

Charles McAteer < charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu>
To: Charles McAteer < charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu>

Fri, Apr 26, 2013 at 8:06 AM



Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for Apr. May 2013

Wed. **Apr. 24th** • Women's Concerns & Health and Safety workshop, Noon, Wang Chapel, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)

Wed. **Apr. 24th** • Academic workshop on Tenure, 2 pm, Wang room 301, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)

Thu. **Apr. 25th** • All Chapter Delegates Meeting, Noon, Wang room 301, (RSVP to Corinne at 632-6570)

Tue. **Apr. 30th** • Spring Fling-Membership Meeting, Noon, SAC Ballroom A., 1st Floor, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org) We are having Tex-Mex. Food again this year.....

Wed. **May 8th** • Academic Council meeting, 12:30 pm, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to Corinne at 632-6570)

Tue. **May 21st** • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to Corinne at 632-6570)

The UUP Contract Ballot to be Sent out May 1st

UUP Members look in early May for your ballot to vote on the tentative contract. They will be due back to the independent elections group on June 3rd. Additional contract information will be sent out so you can make an informed vote. Please exercise your right as a Union member to vote in this election. Please note if you did not sign a union card, you will not receive a ballot.

Thanks to the UUP Chapter Website editors

Happy PayDay wants to thank Theresa Kist & Mauro Nicoletto website editors for including the current and back issues of HPD on the site for your viewing & re-reading pleasure. This type of cooperation among the various communication tools of your UUP chapter. This helps us all getting the word and information out to you the members in a quick and efficient manner. As Rick(Bogart) said at the end of the movie "Casablanca", " this is the beginning of a beautiful friendship".

Healthier U workshop, What You may not know about Dental Health could surprise You

Stony Brook's leading expert on oral health, Maria Emanuel Ryan, DDS, PhD, not only talks about what you can do to maintain optimal oral health but also underscores the surprising connection between oral health and overall health. Recent studies clearly show that oral health is a key factor in optimal overall health. Oral diseases can increase the risk for cardiovascular disease, respiratory disease, and diabetes.

To register click here for the Friday April 26th Noon to 1pm event @ SAC room 311: https://docs.google.com/a/stonybrook.edu/spreadsheet/viewform?formkey= dEq4VWtHR3p4a0xGT0h5cU1JY3B4VHc6MA#qid=0

RSVP **No later than three days prior to an event** for lunch orders.

UUP Office: Room S-5415 | Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library | Zip = 3388 | 632-6570 Editor: Charlie McAteer | Your Happy PayDay Staff:)